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Today’s Program………….. 
Peter Schork was master of ceremonies for our annual Kiwanis Club of Ann Arbor Schol-
arship Awards Program.  Peter outlined the general award criteria including character, lead-
ership, service to the community, academic performance and financial need.   Each scholar-
ship is $1000. He thanked the behind the scenes contributors who help put this event to-
gether each year including as Bob Carr who prepared the certificates.   Amy Rolfes intro-
duced the recipients of the four Hunter/Clague Scholarships, The four Carpenter Scholar-
ships, The two Henne Scholarships and the Susan Smith/Robert Gray scholarship.  Amy 
recognized parents, Kiwanis Thrift Sale workers, along with the many club members and 
friends who donated money to the scholarships.  Don Kossick introduced the Naylor 
Scholarship winner.   Peter Schork noted that the remaining 19 memorial scholarships 
were funded by the following: 
Ray E. Cross memorial  
Eleanor K. Cross memorial 
Gordon R. Doolittle memorial 
Eleanor M. Doolittle memorial 
The Ray & Eleanor Cross Foundation also funded one half of the following scholarships: 
Amber Jean McEwen memorial 
Simon Eaglin, Pat & Arno Buhrer 
Rip & Judy Kinney 
Kiwanis Business Group 
Letitia Byrd 
Earl W. Shaffer memorial 
John & Claire Dahl 
Marylin Malone memorial 
Cliff & Ingrid Sheldon 
U of M Civil Engineering Club Members 
Robyn Menin & Mary Sexton memorial 
Merle Crawford memorial  
Kiwanis Business Group 
Dean Al Gallup 
Fred & Sara King 
 
Over the years the Cross Foundation has given $135,000 to this program. 
 
To all 31 scholarship recipients--you earned it.  Down the road remember to give a hand to 
others. 
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Next Weeks Program……. 
Dori Edwards will give us a “Medical Marijuana Update”  with introduction by  
Joan Masters  



Announcements………….. 
“Walk for Childhood Cancer-Special Days Camp” will be held June 29th.  See Claire Dahl for 
details on forming a walk team or joining a team.  
Last call, The Michigan District of Kiwanis Golf Outing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 4th at 
the Eldorado Golf Course, Mason, MI.  $65 per golfer.  Late Registration is due NOW.  Con-
tact Larry French. 
The Community Alliance will hold is 27th Anniversary Dinner and CASA awards on Thursday, 
May 30 from 6-9pm at Weber’s Inn in Ann Arbor.  The keynote speaker is Jerry Wolffe, 65-
year-old, wheelchair-user with cerebral palsy who is a professional newspaper reporter, edito-
rial writer, and columnist, civil rights activist and family man. www.communityalliance.com. 
The Aktion Club, as part of their regular meeting, will be KAC Thrift Sale buyers on May 30th 

from 10-11am.  Volunteers are needed to assist the shoppers.  
Social Activities: 
GET YOUR TIGER TICKETS HERE!  The Kiwanis Club of Ann Arbor members and guests 
have a group trip planned to see the Tigers vs. the Chicago White Sox on Saturday, August 3, 
2013.  $65 per person includes, bus trip, food, and pop on the bus, reserved protected infield 
upper deck box seats, behind home base.  Contact Fred Sanchez 734-277-7077 or email at 
fsanchez@aol.com.  
DINNER AND A PLAY!  Martha Petroski announced the next Kiwanis Night at the Purple 
Rose Theater in Chelsea for the world premiere of “Miles & Ellie”.  Is it possible to get a sec-
ond chance at your first love?  This charming and funny play will make you wonder.  Tickets 
are $23 each with pre-show dining for up to 30 folks at the Smokehouse Restaurant.  Friday, 
June 21, 2013.  See Martha ASAP. 
 
Hold the date Sunday, July 14, 2013 for the annual club picnic. 
 
The annual Past Presidents’ picnic will be Wednesday, July 10th at the home of Sheridan (and 
Sallie) Springer. Annual PP dues are payable to Jerry Brown.  

Guests at our Club…….. 
Our guests today included parents, teachers, counselors, administrators and scholarship re-
cipients.  Nancy Brennan, Carmen Cross guests of Harry Cross.  Susan Smith Gray, guest 
of Bob Gray, Marie Schaffer guest of Don Kossick, Tiffany Sims guest of Jocelyn Wilder.  
Also here to join the fellowship were Circle K members Candace Elmquist, Johnathan Pe-
varnek, Josh Kurtz. 

“The Thrift Sale 

is the driving 

force of our 

Success” 

This is what we call 
HOME…...now in our 92nd 

year. 
 

We have 
evolved….these are our 

heroes. 

ASSIGNMENTS for the COMING  WEEK: 
Announcer |   Sally Lamkin 
Officer of Day |  Mark Wishka 
Dockers |  (HELP!! – We need folks to volunteer as Dockers on June 1st) 
Warehouse |  Bob Gray, Martha Petroski, Al Dailey, Gordon Beeman, 
Doug Ziesemer 
Sorters |  Patrick McLean 
Hardware |  Andrea Koch-Duda, Dan Dever, Doug Hanton 
Furniture |  Mel Williams, Larry Hill, Mike Dabbs 
Shoes & Sports | Rip Kinney, Dave Drake 
Men’s Clothing |  
Electronics |  Bill Robb and Associates 
Lamps |  Chris Winkler, Rob Schultz, and Friends 
Antiques |  Pat Materka 
Beds & Toys |  Lee Bachman, Ty Knoy, Mike Anglin 
Office & Medical | Jim Mattson and Team 
Invocation |  Dale Leslie 
Greeters |  Rose Marie Barhydt, John Kidle, Bill Tasch, Jim Wight 
Hospitality |  Melissa Tyler 734-790-0527 (best) or mmt203@gmail.com 
Cashier |  Martha Petroski  

 



Fines  and  Happy  Dollars………………… 
 

 

Fines: 
It was moved and supported that no fines be proposed today.  Those who objected may 
pay next week. 
 
Happy Dollars:  
Save your happy dollars for next week.  

Stuff  you  should  know……………… 
 
Miscellaneous: 
Next Week’s Lunch Menu:  It will be very good.  
 
 
Fines Collected:  save your quarters for next week 
Happy $ Collected:  save your dollars for next week 
Attendance today:  give your extra money to the newsletter editor 
KAC Thrift Sale:  no sale this week 
Warehouse Thrift Sale:  no sale this week 

 

Speakers for the following four weeks are: 
June 10th – Dave Steiner, Yankee Air Museum 
June 17th -  Susan Hutton, A2 Idling Program 
June 24th -  Mike Dabbs, MI “No-Fault” Insurance 
July 1st – Richard Lawrence, Kid’s Wings 
Go to the club website home page and click “New Calendar Link” for additional program 
listings. 

Hospitality  Information……………. 

 
Melissa Tyler, reports that no new news is good news.  Send hospitality news to Melissa 
Tyler 734-790-0527 (best) or mmt203@gmail.com. 

 

Page 3 Volume 4, Issue 33 

“Serving the 

Children of the 

World...our 

motto, our 

mission” 

Known world wide as 
the place for the 

“funkiest” gift. 

Forerunner of the 
Thrift Sale….the vision 

continues. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Page 4 Volume 4, Issue 33 

“Serving the 

Children of the 

World...our 

motto, our 

mission” 

Known world wide as 
the place for the 

“funkiest” gift. 

Forerunner of the 
Thrift Sale….the vision 

continues. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 Sale + 

Warehouse 

2 3 Meeting 4  Board 

Meeting 

5 6 7 8 Sale + 

Warehouse 

9 10 Meeting 11 12 13 14 15 Sale + 

Warehouse 

16 17 Meeting 18 19 20 21 22 Sale + 

Warehouse 

23 24 Meeting 25 26 27 28 29 Sale + 

Warehouse 

June  2013 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 Sale + 

Warehouse 

5 6 Meeting 7  Board 

Meeting 

8 9 10 11 Sale + 

Warehouse 

12 13 Meeting 14 15 16 17 18 Sale + 

Warehouse 

19 20 Meeting 21 22 23 24 25 NO 

SALE 

26 27 Memorial 

Day-No 

Meeting  

28 Meeting 29 30 31  

May 2013 



Our Sponsored Programs…………………..Service to Youth 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             University of Michigan 
 
 

  
 
WISD Aktion Club 
 
 
 
 
 
We need to start one of these!!  
Who has a Middle School child 

or grandchild? 
 
 
 
Angell Elementary 
 
 

 
Huron High School 
Pioneer High School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This marker was placed in a prominent location and has been there since the 20th Anniversary of Kiwanis in 

1935.  Do you know where it  is located?  Answer next week. 
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Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

 

www.a2kiwanis.org 

 

Building Phone:   
734-665-2211 

 
Thrift Sale Voice:   
734-665-0450  

 
KIWANIS CLUB OF 

ANN ARBOR 

Anchorage Realty, Real Estate, Doug Ziesemer, 
 734-332-1110 

 

Larry E. French & Company, Investment Advisory, 
 734-994-6599 

 

Raymond James & Associates,  

Andrea Kotch Duda, CFP, 734-930-0555 
 

Joerke, Wishka & Associates,  

Mark S. Wishka, ChFC, CFP, CLU, 
 734-995-3996 

 

Charles Reinhart Realtors, Nathaniel Foerg, 734-834-1981,  
nfoerg@reinhartrealtors.com 

 
Senior Helpers, In-Home Personal Care Services;   

Alan Caldwell,  734-927-3111    
acaldwell@seniorhelpers.com  

 

Our Advertising Supporters….. 

"Serving the Children of the World" 

We’re on the Web 

www.a2kiwanis.org 

******** 

“Kiwanis Thrift Sale” is 

on the Web 

www.kiwanissale.com 


